
Peek of the Week 
Cherry Class 

Week commencing—07/12/23 

Our Learning 

This week in Cherry class 
the children have all been 
working really hard.  

 

In maths, we have been 
practising our addition 
skills using number-lines, 
sequencing numbers to 
100 and partitioning 
tens and ones. 

 

In English, we have been 
reading our new topic 
book ‘We disagree about 
this tree’. As well as, 
developing our spelling 
using our phonics and 
inference skills.  

Important Dates 

 

 

Wednesday 13th December–  

Christmas lunch 

 

 

Friday 15h December–  

End of term: early finish.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:  

Jumper 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Manraj for being a big boy at pick up times when mum and baby brother collect. 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


